
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please find attached some information from the Department for Education, about the 
Reception Baseline Assessment, that will be completed with your child in the first six weeks 
of schooling.  
 
Reception Baseline Assessment - Click here for info 
 
If you have any questions, please to not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
J. Leonard 
Deputy Head 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1182377/2023_Information_for_teachers_reception_baseline_assessment_WEBHO.pdf

